Notice of Public Contract
Town of Burke Community Room

Per Wisconsin Statute 60.47(1), the Town of Burke is authorized to enter a public contract for
the repair, remodeling, or improvement of the interior of the Community Room with an estimated
cost of the public contract to be more than $5,000 but not more than $25,000.

Due to the nature of the repair, remodel, or improvement and the estimated cost of the public
contract, the Town clerk is required to post this notice of construction on behalf of the Town of
Burke Board of Supervisors as a class 1 notice under Wisconsin Chapter 985, before the
contract is executed at the July 20, 2022, Town Board meeting. The Board will be discussing
the estimates and may take action to approve.

Questions may be directed to PJ Lentz, Town Clerk-Treasurer, 5365 Reiner Road, Madison WI
53718 or by phone at 608-635-2474.

PJ Lentz,
Clerk-Treasurer

Posted: 7.13.2022



